
According to the Glaucoma  Research Foundation, 

Glaucoma screenings are recommended: 

 Before age 40, every two to four years 

 From age 40 to age 54, every one to three years 

 From  age 55 to 64, every  one to two years 

 After age 65, every six to 12 months 
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Behavioral Health Home 

 National Glaucoma Awareness 

New 

Year’s 

Day 

Martin 

Luther 

King Jr. 

Day 

Find out how BHH Services can help bring awareness 

 

Comprehensive  

Care  management 

 

Ask client who his/her eye provider is, 
when his/her last eye exams were. Iden-
tify information, education, and services 
about Glaucoma client will need. Review 
assessment to update medical needs.  

 

 

Care  

Coordination 

Assist client with scheduling  eye exam 
appointment and accessing services and 
supports, including linking client to 
transportation. 

 

Health Promotion 

Provide educational facts sheets on Glau-
coma, link clients to videos on how to 
identify symptoms. Educate client and a 
group of others on the importance of  
Glaucoma screenings.  

 

Comprehensive  

transitional care 

In the case that client needs Glaucoma 
surgery, coordinate meetings with area 
hospitals and inpatient facilities to en-
sure ongoing communication regarding 
admissions and discharges. Implement 
processes for sharing information.  

 

Patient and  

family support 

Assist client and his /her family with 
identifying and developing social support 
networks. Teach/Coach client on how to 
access support services on their own. 

Referral to  

community  

support services 

Make direct referrals related to  Glau-
coma needs identified in client’s plan of 
care. Follow-up with community  sources 
regarding referrals . 

National 

Drug and 

Alcohol 

Facts 

Week 

National 

Folic Acid 

Awareness 

Week 

https://teens.drugabuse.gov/national-drug-alcohol-facts-week
https://teens.drugabuse.gov/national-drug-alcohol-facts-week
https://teens.drugabuse.gov/national-drug-alcohol-facts-week
https://teens.drugabuse.gov/national-drug-alcohol-facts-week
https://teens.drugabuse.gov/national-drug-alcohol-facts-week
http://www.nbdpn.org/faaw.phpC:/Users/vtexidor/Documents/Health%20Observance%20Calendar%202017.pub
http://www.nbdpn.org/faaw.phpC:/Users/vtexidor/Documents/Health%20Observance%20Calendar%202017.pub
http://www.nbdpn.org/faaw.phpC:/Users/vtexidor/Documents/Health%20Observance%20Calendar%202017.pub
http://www.nbdpn.org/faaw.phpC:/Users/vtexidor/Documents/Health%20Observance%20Calendar%202017.pub


 

 

Community Resources 

 

 

 CT American Glaucoma Soci-

ety Doctor Locator 

 

 Husky Health Find a Doctor 

 

 Community Health Network 

of CT Health Sheets-What is 

Glaucoma 

 

 Community Health Network 

of CT Health Sheets– Treat-

ing Glaucoma 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Resources 

 

 Glaucoma Awareness News 

Brief 

 

 

 U.S.-India Joint Effort Press 

Release 

 

 

 American Optometric Asso-

ciation-Find a Doctor 

 

 

 Glaucoma Research Founda-

tion-Types of Glaucoma 

 

 

 Glaucoma Support Groups 

 

 

Toolkit links 

 

 National Eye Institute– Glau-

coma Toolkit 

 

 Glaucoma Infographic 

 

 Glaucoma Infographic-

Spanish 

 

 

 Glaucoma Video 

 

 

 Glaucoma Animation Video 

 

 

 Childhood Glaucoma Book-

let 

 

 NEI Glaucoma Publications 
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            Call BHH Toll Free 1-844-551-2736 

https://aaosso.americanglaucomasociety.net/ags/Find-An-AGS-Doctor
https://aaosso.americanglaucomasociety.net/ags/Find-An-AGS-Doctor
http://www.huskyhealthct.org/provider_lookup.html
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83446
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83446
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83446
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83448
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83448
http://chnct.kramesonline.com/HealthSheets/3,S,83448
https://www.nei.nih.gov/news/briefs/awareness_help_save_millions
https://www.nei.nih.gov/news/briefs/awareness_help_save_millions
https://www.nei.nih.gov/news/briefs/us-india-joint-effort-targets-genes-and-traits-improve-glaucoma-screening-prevention-and
https://www.nei.nih.gov/news/briefs/us-india-joint-effort-targets-genes-and-traits-improve-glaucoma-screening-prevention-and
http://www.aoa.org/doctor-locator-search?tab=basic&sso=y
http://www.aoa.org/doctor-locator-search?tab=basic&sso=y
http://www.glaucoma.org/glaucoma/types-of-glaucoma.php
http://www.glaucoma.org/glaucoma/types-of-glaucoma.php
http://www.glaucoma.org/treatment/glaucoma-support-groups.php
https://nei.nih.gov/nehep/programs/glaucoma/keep-vision-in-your-future-toolkit-download
https://nei.nih.gov/nehep/programs/glaucoma/keep-vision-in-your-future-toolkit-download
https://nei.nih.gov/sites/default/files/nehep-pdfs/GlaucomaInfoGraphicEnglish.pdf
https://nei.nih.gov/sites/default/files/nehep-pdfs/GlaucomaInfoGraphicSpanish.pdf
https://nei.nih.gov/sites/default/files/nehep-pdfs/GlaucomaInfoGraphicSpanish.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-PDqMNI4TeQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AdWT11hMtds&feature=youtu.be
http://www.glaucoma.org/uploads/grf_childhood_glaucoma.pdf
http://www.glaucoma.org/uploads/grf_childhood_glaucoma.pdf
https://nei.nih.gov/catalog/by-topic?field_category_disease_tid=33&field_category_resources_tid=All

